

## **Annual General Meeting 2025**

Notice is hereby given that the Annual General Meeting of the Cerebral Palsy Society of New Zealand Inc. will be held on Sunday, 19 October 2025 at 2pm.

The meeting will be held virtually via Zoom.

Please RSVP to <a href="mailto:cpsociety@cpsociety.org.nz">cpsociety@cpsociety.org.nz</a> or phone 0800 503 603 by 4pm, Friday, 17 October 2025.

The Zoom link will be emailed to you.

\_\_\_\_\_\_

**Motions (remits)** for consideration and **nominations** for the Executive Board are now open and must be:

Emailed to: <a href="mailed-to:clare@cpsociety.org.nz">clare@cpsociety.org.nz</a>

OR sent to:

The Cerebral Palsy Society, PO Box 24759, Royal Oak, Auckland

Motions (remits) and nominations must be received no later than 4pm, Friday, 12 September 2025.

\_\_\_\_\_\_

Details about voting online will be sent to you from electionz.com by Monday, 22 September, 2025.

Information regarding the 2024 AGM can be found at: www.cerebralpalsy.org.nz/agm-2024

Ngā mihi,

The Board Cerebral Palsy Society of NZ Inc.

0800 503 603 cpsociety@cpsociety.org.nz PO Box 24759, Royal Oak, Auckland 1345 cerebralpalsy.org.nz

